From: Tim Andrew

To: Planning
Subject: 19/01082/0UT
Date: 26 September 2019 16:28:40

Good afternoon,

The proposed site plan does not indicate whether refuse collection vehicles would be able to
access the development, both in terms of room to turn round at the end of the private drive, or
whether the access road would be built to adoptable highways standards. If there is no access,
residents would be expected to place bins for collection at a communal point at the roadside.
These points would need clarifying.

Regards,
Tim Andrew.
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